
English
In English, we are reading The 
book The Tin Forest by Helen 
Ward. As we read the book we 

are producing some exciting 
writing including our own diary 

entries, letters, poetry and 
descriptive pieces. 

What are we 
doing this half 
term in year 3?

Maths
In Maths, we will be focussing 
on our place value skills so we 

can recognise the value of digits 
in numbers, order and compare 
numbers up to 1000 and solve 
problems using our skills. We 
will also add and subtract 3 

digit numbers together. 

Science
In Science, we will be learning 

about the three different types 
of rocks and through 

investigation we will identify the 
different properties and also 

learn about fossilisation. 

Computing
In computing, we will be 

introduced to the concept of 
networks, learning how devices 
communicate. We will then be 

able to identifying components, 
learning how information is 

shared.

Design Technology/Art
In art we will be designing and 

creating our own little cushions. 
We will learn the skill of cross 
stitching to create the cushion 

and then use applique to add 
extra designs to our cushions. 

PSHE
In PSHE, we are learning more 
about our emotions and feelings 

and focussing on how we can 
identify our different feelings 

and how to control them.

Physical Education
In PE, we will be learning how to 

read map symbols, use a key 
and orientate a map to help us 

solve map challenges around the 
school. We will also be learning 
how to play Tag Rugby with the 
help of Nelson and Colne Rugby 

Club. Look out for a future 
Rugby star!   

Music
In music, we will be developing 
our notation skills as we use a 
range of instruments learning 
the song 'Home is where the 

heart is'

Religious Education
In R.E, the focus this half term 
is Christianity and we will focus 
on leaning about what makes a 
good leader and what we can 
learn from Christian leaders. 


